
Town of Colton’s Summer Newsletter 

REMINDER OF WATERING DAYS:  

Please only water on your scheduled days! 

PUBLIC SCHOOL SIDE OF TOWN: PLEASE WATER ON SUNDAY, WEDNESDAY 
AND FRIDAY 

CHURCH SIDE OF TOWN:  PLEASE WATER ON TUESDAY, THURSDAY AND 
SATURDAY  
Thank you for helping the town conserve water! 

Cleaning/Painting the Inside of the Water Tank: 
The town’s water tank needs to be repainted on the inside. This project will 
cost about $130,000 to $150,000.  The town has put in a new generator and 

pressure system for this project.  To complete this project the town will only 
be able to run off the wells, while the water tank is drained, cleaned, sanded 
and repainted.  It will take approximately 2 to 4 weeks to complete.  The 

council has decided to do this next year right after school is out.  During this 
period, the residents will be asked to curb their water use.   We will send out 

more information when we gets closer to doing this project. 

Council Position: 
Chuck DeMeerleer is moving to Johnson, and can no longer be on the council.   The 
council would like to thank Chuck for his 10 years of service.  He will be greatly 

missed.  The council has appointed Scott Miller into Council position 1.  Welcome to 
the council Scott! 

Colton’s Website: 
There have been a few inquiries about the town’s website. 
Here is the link:    http://coltonwashington.us/ 

If you have a business that you would like to add to the Town of Colton’s website, 
please contact Jenni at 509-229-3887.  
Uniontown website:  If you are a business and want to be included on Uniontown’s 

website, here is the link.  https://uniontownwa.com/businesses/intake/ 
Login with the username: business and the password:  pass4business 
If you have questions about the Uniontown website, please contact Leslie Miller at: 

dlmiller@inlandnet.com 

RV Dump Station: 
The town council has decided to put in an RV dump station on Washington Street.  This 
will go in late summer/early fall. 

TIB Grant: 
The Town has been awarded $75,000 to seal coat and crack repair Summit Street, 
McKinley Street and Union Street.  The town council has also approved to pave the Har-

rison and McKinley Streets.  The paving and crack repair projects will begin in late sum-
mer.  The seal coating will not begin until spring of next year. 



                      Recycling in Colton 

 
 

Our recycling program has been very successful.  Here is a reminder of 

what you can recycle. 
 

Newspaper Bin Consists of: 
Old Newspapers 
Paper inserts 
Magazines 

Telephone Directories 
Paperback Books 
Catalogs 
Office Paper 
Tin Can Labels 
Open Discarded Mail 

 

Metal Cans Bin Consists of: 
Aluminum Cans 
Tin Cans 
Metal Containers must be limited to 1 gallon size 
 
 *All containers must be opened and content free, loose tin lids must be 
discarded and paper labels removed and recycled. 
 

Cardboard Bins Consists of: 
Corrugated boxes 
Paper Bags  
Cereal and Food Boxes 
Beverages Cases 
Map and Dispenser Tubes 
 
*Box tape and staples are OK.  Please remove plastic liners and 
Styrofoam.  Please flatten all boxes. 
 
 
 
 



Mixed Plastic Bottles Bins Consist of: 
Plastic bottles and or  Jugs No. 1-7 
 
*All containers must have lids removed and discarded, be empty and 
have an opening or spout smaller than the bottom of the container.    All 
labels may remain attached to plastic containers.  Discard all plastic lids.   
 
*No paper or plastic bags or containers larger than 1.5 gallons or those 
used to contain paint, thinners, automotive products, hydrocarbons, fuel, 
pesticides and/or herbicides.  
 
*No glass of any kind or aluminum foil or wax or plastic laminated mate-
rials, aerosol type containers or those used to contain paint, hydro car-
bons, fuels, pesticides,  and or herbicides. 
 

 
The recycling containers are set right be-
hind the Fire Department on Depot Street.   





 

TOWN OF COLTON  

Town of Colton incorporated in 1890 

P.O., BOX 157 

706 BROADWAY 

COLTON, WA.  

99113-0157 

Organization 





 


